
DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING 
915 I STREET	 SACRAMENTO. CALIFORNIA 95814 
CITY HALL ROOM 207	 TELEPHONE 19161 449-5291

CITY OF SACRAMENTO 

CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE 

16' mirui 
ut-1 AUG 5 1981 

RecoMmendation Approved: 

F/Ref. 
C.C. 9529

R. H. PARKER 

CITY ENGINEER 

J. F. VAROZZA 

ASSISTANT CITY ENGINEER 

July 23, 1981 

City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Approval of Plans and Specifications for Highway 160 
Resurfacing - C to F and D to V 

SUMMARY: 

Attached is a report to the Budget and Finance Committee recommending that staff be 
directed to forward plans and specifications for Highway 160 Resurfacing - C to F 
and D to V to the City Council for approval. The Budget and Finance Committee 
approved staff's recommendation at their July 28, 1981 meeting. 

REOXIMMATION: 

It is recommended that the plans and specifications be approved and that bids be 
received on September 1,-1981.

Respectf lly submitted, 

IIPAM 
R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

'OVEctip f4;FTREc,,cou,_.,- 

AUB 1 1 1981 

OgrriCyECOLEFRVE 

August 11, 1981 
District Nos. 1 & 4



3. The specifications be approved and bids be received on September 1, 1981. 

illy submitted, 

Recommendation Approved:

	

	 R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

Jack	 Crdeist, Director of Finance 
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Budget and Finance Committee 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session:

July 20, 1981
R. H. PARKER 

CITY ENGINEER 

J. F. VAR.:322A 

ASSISTANT CITY ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: Resurfacing of State Highway 160 from C Street to F Street 
and D Street to V Street 

SUMMARY: 

This report recommends that approval be given for financing the resurfacing of 
State Highway 160 from C Street to F Street on 12th Street and portions of 16th 
Street from D Street to V Street. Approval of the specifications for the project 
is recommended. 

BACKGROUND: 

Portions of the roadway of State Highway 160, where City streets are utilized, 
need to be resurfaced. Specifications have been prepared for the project but no 
plans are required. The areas to be resurfaced will be cold planed and a blanket 
of asphaltic concrete laid on bop. 

FINANCIAL DATA: 

It is estimated that the project will cost $74,900.00. The State Department of 
Transportation will reimburse the City for the cost of the resurfacing project up 
to that amount. It is proposed that funding for the project be provided from the 
Administrative Contingency Fund, which would be reimbursed upon payment by the 
State. A recommendation for the transfering 	 of funds will be made following 
receipt of bids. 

RECOMMENDATICN: 

Staff recommends that the Budget and Finance Committee recommend to the full City 
Council that: 

1. Financing for the subject project be approved frau the Administrative 
Contingency Fund, and 
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